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MY PRAYERS GO OUT TO THE INDIVIDUALS AND FAMILIES
AFFECTED BY THE TRAGIC INCIDENT THAT OCCURRED IN
BOSTON.  
THIS BOMBING IS A STARK REMINDER OF THE EFFORTS THAT
MUST CONTINUOUSLY BE MADE TO ENSURE THE SAFETY OF
PEOPLE IN EACH COMMUNITY AND THROUGHOUT OUR CITY,
STATE AND COUNTRY.  
I GREATLY APPRECIATE ALL GOVERNMENTAL PERSONNEL, AND
REGULAR CITIZENS, WHO DO THEIR PART IN PROTECTING THE
PUBLIC FROM HARM.


